From: Andrew Medlar <amedlar@chipublib.org>
Sent: Monday, October 6, 2014 5:20 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: LIBER 2014 

 

Hi Steve,
 
I’d like to report that I’ve just returned from an excellent Liber Book Fair in Barcelona, Spain. The conference was held October 1-3, and the purpose of my attendance was to evaluate and select Spanish language content for purchase for the Chicago Public Library collection. The Embassy of Spain in the United States’ Trade Commission will reimburse me up to $1240 for air travel, lodging, registration, and per diem, for which I personally paid up front and will be responsible for any costs beyond that amount.
 
Thanks,
Andrew
 
_______________________________________________________
Andrew Medlar
Assistant Chief / Technology, Content, & Innovation
